
From: Marie Thibeault <mthibeau@csulb.edu>
To: <ceqacomments@portla.org>
Date: Wed, Aug 13, 2008 1:24 PM
Subject: Pacific L.A. Marine Terminal LLC Crude Oil Terminal

Dear Dr. Appy,

I am writing to let you know that I strongly oppose the Pacific L.A.
Marine Terminal Proiect.

I have lived here for 20 years and have seen the unfortunate
overdev€lopment of this port. I drive over the Vincent Thomas Bridge
everyday. Our harbor and town are already too impacted with industry
and toxic emissions. The health and welfare of the community should
not be further sacrificed by another large, polluting project, which
includes increased
local refinery production + related air pollution.

Please inform me of any opportunity to be more vocal about this
important issue.

Sincerely

Marie ThibeaulU Professor CSULB


